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Subject: 

 
Request by George Farrell on behalf of Kunal Enterprises, LLC 
for an extension of time on the existing B-1 Conditional Use 
Business District with Conditional Use Permit for limited business 
uses, located on the north east side of the intersection of Bob 
Horton Road (SR-1744) and US Hwy. 64 E in New Hope 
Township. 
 
 

Action Requested: See Recommendations. 

 

Attachments: The following was distributed prior to the July 18, 2005 public 
hearing: 
 
1. Copy of Application for Zoning Districts / Conditional Use 

Districts / Conditional Use Permits, dated June 20, 2005 
along with request for time extension. 

 
Included with this packet: 

 
 2. Copy of Resolution Approving An Application For A 

Conditional Use Permit for George Farrell, Jr. 

 

Submitted By:  
 
       

Keith Megginson, Planning Director 

 
 
                
Date 
 

County Manager Review: This abstract requires review by: 

County Attorney     
Date Reviewed 

 

        
Charlie Horne, County Manager Finance Officer    

Date Reviewed 
 
                

Date 

Budget Officer    
Date Reviewed 
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Re:  George Farrell – request for an extension of time on existing B-1 CUD/CUP 
Introduction / Background / Previous Board Actions:  
 
See application and time extension request. 
July 19, 2004:  Board of Commissioners approval of request for a Conditional Use B-1 
Business District with a Conditional Use Permit for various uses.  See attachment # 2. 
 
 
Issues for Further Discussion and Analysis:  
 
Condition # 1 as stated in attachment # 2 reads “Construction Deadlines.  This permit 
shall automatically expire on the first anniversary of its issuance unless (a) construction 
has commenced after issuance  of Zoning Determination and Building Permits; or (b) a 
timely filed application for an extension of time has been approved by the County.  This 
permit shall automatically expire on the fourth anniversary of its issuance unless the 
construction of all required improvements has been completed.”  The applicant received 
approval from the Board of County Commissioners on July 19, 2004; however, he is not 
able to meet condition # 1 due to reasons stated in his text and is now requesting a one 
(1) year time extension. 
 
The request seems reasonable. 
 
 
Recommendation: The Planning Department and Planning Board recommend granting 
the request for a one (1) year time extension to expire July 19, 2006.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


